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Menno’s Youth and Children will be leading worship today. 

 
     
Call to Worship                Benjamin Claassen 
 Leader:  This is the day that the Lord has made 

People:  Let us rejoice and be glad in it. 
Leader:  We invite you to come worship God with us today. 

Hymns  “Jesus in the Morning”                  S&R # 138 
 “I’m Gonna Sing“                S&R # 46 
Announcements/Prayer            Ellie Gering 
Offering           Logan Gering 
Leader:   
Dear God,  
  We offer you our praise. 
  We offer you our hearts. 
  We offer you our money. 
  We offer you our lives. 
All:  Thank you for everything you give to us!  Amen 
 
Scripture - Mark 10:13-16                Justin Gering 
Hymn      “Like David the Shepherd, I Sing “              S&R # 59 
Message:      Children of God            Ellie Gering 
Hymn    “I Have Decided To Follow Jesus”            S&R # 39 
Skit   Excerpt from Veggie Tales God Is Bigger Than the Boogie Man 
Benediction        Spencer Gering 
 

 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian 

Anabaptist Community, equips believers through 

relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love 

to others through Stewardship and Service.  
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Greeters: Howard & Linda Reimer 

Song Leader: Tim Schrag 

Accompanist: Sharon Meyer 

Candlelighter: Logan Gering 

 

NOTICE OF CONGREGATIONAL MEETING-The Church Board has called 

for a congregational meeting on Sunday, March 17, immediately following the 

worship hour, to consider and vote on a call to Bryce Miller and Emily Toews 

for pastoral ministry at Menno Mennonite Church.  Please plan to attend!  

 

Commissioning of the new deacon and committee members will take 

place March 17. 
 

I would like to thank all who sent cards, called, stopped to visit, and 

brought food. But most of all, I would like to thank everyone for your 

prayers. I know God was with me all the time. Thank you and I love 

all of you folks. Stan Meyer 

 

The Warden/Menno Retreat is coming up May 10-12, 2019. The 

Church Board is looking for someone to volunteer to lead the 

cooking. Talk to one of the board members if you are interested. 

 

If you are planning on going to the Mennonite USA convention, 

MennoCon19 on July 2-6, 2019 held in Kansas City, MO and would 

like to be a delegate, please contact a Church Board member. Menno 

Church is allowed two delegates. You can look up information on the 

convention for adults, delegates, and youth on MUSA’s website at : 

http://www.mennoniteusa.org. Menno is planning on sending four 

youth and their sponsors. 

 

 

 

http://www.mennomennonite.org/
http://www.mennoniteusa.org/


 

 

 

Do you have “old” pillowcases you don’t know what to do with? 

Women in Mission recycles thread and fabric scraps by filling 

pillowcases for pet beds used by animal shelters. Donations may be 

placed in the basket near the mailboxes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SERVE Moses Lake is requesting the following items: 

 Tie shoes in good repair for men and women 

 Clean, heavy winter coats for men and women 

 Individually packaged snacks, such as peanut butter or cheese 

crackers 

AT THIS TIME THEY DO NOT NEED THE FOLLOWING 

 Caps, hats or stocking hats 

 Scarves 

 Blankets, comforters, or quilts 

Please place donations in the labeled tub under the coat rack in the 

foyer. Donations will be taken to SERVE Moses Lake next week. 


